

20.03.2017

Information Letter no. 17-2017

Dear Member Federations,

The 2016 Torun Congress had awarded the European Cadet and Junior Championships to Bratislava (SVK). As the envisaged venue will not be ready in time, the federation had withdrawn from organising this event.

Some federations have shown interest in presenting their candidacy during discussions at recent championships and competitions – but so far we have not received any documentation. The Executive Committee will discuss and decide about this championship at their next meeting on 20.04.2017 in Minsk and invites you to present your candidacy in case you are able to organise this tournament in 2018.

We like to receive any written detailed offer until 10th April 2017.

Best regards,

Max Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Hainbuchenweg 21
D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com

www.eurofencing.info